From: Eric Olson

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 4:55 PM

To: Andy Terhaar <a terhaar@cityofpensacola.com >; Brian Spencer bspencer@cityofpensacola.com>;

Gerald Wingate <gwingate@cityofpensacola.com>; Jewel Cannada-Wynn <<u>icannada-wynn@cityofpensacola.com</u>>; Larry B. Johnson <<u>liohnson@cityofpensacola.com</u>>; P.C. Wu <pcwu@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherri Myers <smyers@cityofpensacola.com>

Cc: Don Kraher < DKraher@cityofpensacola.com >; Ericka Burnett < EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com >;

Lysia Bowling < lbowling@cityofpensacola.com **Subject:** Council Action: Budget Analyst - Mayor Veto

Council President Spencer and Members of City Council,

Please see the attached memos from Mayor Hayward.

Respectfully,

Eric Olson City Administrator City of Pensacola (850) 435-1696



For Non-Emergency Citizen Requests, Dial 311 or visit Pensacola311.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.



OFFICE of the MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brian Spencer, President of City Council

FROM:

Ashton J. Hayward, III, Mayor AH

DATE:

March 14, 2017

SUBJECT:

Exercise of Veto Power Pursuant to Article IV, Section 4.01(a)(10)

Charter for the City of Pensacola

I hereby exercise my veto power pursuant to the Charter of the City of Pensacola, Article IV, Section 4.01(a)(10) and veto the action taken by City Council on March 9, 2017 regarding item #17-00186, the hiring of a Budget Analyst to the City Council.

CC:

City Council



OFFICE of the MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brian Spencer, President of City Council

City Council Members

FROM:

Ashton J. Hayward, III, Mayor AA

DATE:

March 14, 2017

SUBJECT:

Veto of Council Action on March 9, 2017

Mr. President and Members of the City Council,

On March 9, 2017, City Council took action to begin the process of hiring a Budget Analyst to the City Council. As Councilmember Wingate stated, the City of Pensacola currently has full-time staff that provides analysis of the City's budget. There are more pressing needs within the City of Pensacola that would directly benefit the taxpayers. Therefore, I am vetoing this action.

As always, my staff and I stand ready to provide any information and assistance you need in order to discharge your duties, and I encourage each of you to contact me at any time with any questions or concerns you may have.